
President’s Special Project 

Goal $20,000

Team Connie we are so close to our goal and we still
have time. We welcome this New Year and I know that
we are so full of fundraiser ideas to raise monies for the
Special Project. Continue supporting the Veterans Farm.

Giving Veterans a New Mission, and America, a New Farmer

Challenge:
District Meetings will be coming up in January and February so 
we are still looking for more donations during the Pass the Hat 
Fundraisers to be held during the joint meetings. If you missed it 
during the Fall meetings this will be another opportunity to 
contribute.  Remember: Just send the money to Treasurer Sandra 
Johnson-Leu earmarked for the Special Project and a report to me 
to log so that you can have an entry into an award that she will be 
giving for the most money collected. If you missed it at your 
Auxiliary Meeting you can still give.  

Report, Report, Report

Special Project Pins are still available if 
you need them please send a form to 
our Treasurer and she will send to me

Happy New Year

Chairperson

Sandra A. Jeffries

2058 Paisley, 

Haw River, NC  27258
Phone#:  336-686-0456
Sajeffries2001@yahoo.com 
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